
Next Meeting 

69. It was agreed that the next meeting of the Commission and Scientific Committee will be held 
in the period 2 to 13 September 1985.  It was noted that the Scientific Committee would prefer to 
commence its work on 28 August should suitable accommodation be available. 

70. It was suggested that in making tentative bookings for future years, the Executive Secretary 
should arrange bookings for alternative times of the year to allow the Commission flexibility in 
reaching its decision on timing.  The Chairman of the Scientific Committee advised the Commission 
that the period from early October to late April was unsuitable for meetings of the Scientific 
Committee due to the involvement of many scientists in research work in the Antarctic during that 
period. 

Other Business 

71. The Commission thanked the retiring Chairman of the Standing Committee on Administration 
and Finance, Mr Martinez Castro of Argentina, for his valued service in chairing the Committee in its 
first two regular meetings.  New Zealand (Mr D. MacKay) was elected to chair the Committee for 
the 1985 and 1986 meetings. 

Report of the Third Meeting of the Commission 

72. The Commission adopted its report and the Chairman closed the meeting. 

 


